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Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATT4: Mr. James J. Zach

Vice Presioent
Nuclear Power

231 West Michigan Street - P379
Pilwaukee, WI 53201

. Dear Mr. Zach:

1:e have received your letter dated December 13, 1991, which transmitted the
December 1991 revision to the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Energency Plan. We

-have reviewed this revision and have determined that it is acceptable and does
not decrease the effectiveness of your emergency planning for the' Point Beach
Plant.

The revised plan includes several refinements to the plant's emergency action
levels. Several minor changes to the responsibilities assigned to certain
emergency response positions are also indicated in the revised plan, The

_

document _also describes the new location of the Backup Emergency Operations
Facility, which was approved by the Commission in 1990. Changes to position
titles in the plant's normal organization are also indicated in the 1991
emergency plan revision.

If you have any questions, please have your staff contact Mr. T. Ploski of
ry staff at (708) 790-5634.

Sincerely,

r Chief
Reactor Programs Branch

cc: G. J. Maxfield, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB-(RIDS)

-0C/LFDCB.
Resident Inspector, RIII
Virgil Kanable,-Chief

Boiler Section
Charles Thompson, Chairr:an

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission

Robert M. Thompson, Administrator
WI Div of Emergency Govt.
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